
 
 
 

YARA INTERNATIONAL SCHOOL – RIYADH 
 

Date: 13th July 2021                              Circular No:059/YIS/AS/21-22/059
    
 
Dear parents,  

SUB : ADMIN OFFICE HOLIDAYS IN VIEW OF EID AL-ADHA 

Kindly be informed that school Admin office will remain closed from 19th July to 23rd July 2021 

(both days inclusive) on account of Eid al-Adha. The office will resume normal functioning 

effective 24th July 2021 (Saturday). 
 

Regards, 
 
 
 

Mrs.Aasima Saleem 
Principal 
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